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*

Delta, Utah 84624
; Phone 801/864-2701

August 27, 1981

r Regulato y CommissionU.S. Nuclea r

Region IV, Office of Inspec'. ion & Enfo cement q. Igr

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 .N
Arlington, Texas 76012 4 g

Reference: License Number SUA-1354_ ,0[2 3ggB P u

Docket or Refe ence No._40 87??- 3 SN gMr

Letter to NRC, fr. J. C. Valiquette, u#h"
dated July 31, 19 81 4 S

I \

Gentlemen: N

In the referenced letter you were advised that our uranium plant, af ter
being shut down for approximately six (6) months, began operations again
in May of 1981. The letter also stated that stack sampling had been con--m

ducted the first two weeks in June and that the results of the stack samp-

ling program would be reported u hen chemical analyses of the samples
were received from the laboratory.

This letter is to advise you that the chemical analyses were received
and data calculated to comply with license condition twenty six (26).

Attached is a stack samplirg report covering the period of January
through June of 1981. The report includes a description of the sampling
equipment an6 procedures used, data sheets, forms used for recording
data, methods of calculation, chemical analyses of the stack samples,
and tables summarizing the data as requested in license condition 26.

Please advise if additional information is required.

Very truly yours,

BRUSH WELLMAN INC.
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